
 

 

 

Friday, 6 September 

Parent Forum and Meet the Teacher Meetings 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

On Tuesday, 17 September, we would like to invite you to a ‘Parent Forum’ meeting with Sarah Baber, the 

CEO of the Great learners Trust and ourselves as Co-Headteachers. Within this meeting you will hear about 

the vision and values of the Great Learners Trust as well as our Strategic Improvement Priorities for Elmhurst 

School this academic year. The Parent Forum will start at 9:00am in the main hall; please enter via the 

school office. 

We would also like to invite you all to a welcome meeting for your child’s year group as we start the new 

academic year so that you can get to know your child’s class teacher and so they can provide information 

about the expectations, routines and curriculum within their new year group. Please see the dates and times 

for your child’s year group below. 

Year Group Date Time Location 

Year 1 Tuesday, 17 September 3:00pm Main Hall 

Year 2 Monday, 16 September 3:00pm Main Hall 

Year 3 Friday, 13 September 3:00pm Main Hall 

Year 4 Tuesday, 10 September 3:00pm Main Hall 

Year 5 Wednesday, 11 September 3:00pm Main Hall 

Year 6 Thursday, 12 September 3:00pm Main Hall 

 

Additionally, on Wednesday, 18 September, Reception parents are invited to attend a ‘Share a Story’ and 

‘Meet the Teacher’ session, which will start promptly at 9:00am. Please enter via the school office.  

Yours sincerely 

                        

 

Mrs R lee and Miss K Needham 

Co-Headteachers 


